
 

Audit Precinct Selection 

Precinct selection for conducting the audit of the General Election will be held at the County 
Clerk’s Office, 321 E. 10th Avenue, Winfield on Wednesday, November 5th at 4:00 pm. It is open 
to the public anyone who wishes to attend is welcome. 

 

Audit 

The Audit of 1% of the precincts which must include two contested races will be held in the 
County Clerk’s Office, 321 E. 10th Avenue, Winfield, beginning Thursday, November 6th at 9:00 
am. 

 


